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Louie Azzolini
Environmental Assessment Officer,
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

Re: Closure Date of Public Registry for the Prairie Creek Environmental
Assessments

Louie,

CPAWS-NWT is requesting that the public registry in this EA remain open
until at least Wednesday, September 5, 2001. We request this for two
reasons:

- The timing of the site visit to the mine (August 30) does not leave
enough time to incorporate results of the visit into our submission before
the scheduled close of the public registry (August 31).

- CPAWS-NWT received no substantive information in the August 17, 2001
DIAND response to the two information requests we submitted. We understand
that DIAND is currently involved in an internal process in order to answer
our requests. It is therefore not possible to at this time to incorporate
information from the response into a submission. We request that the public
registry remain open for one week after the date substantive responses to
the information requests are received.
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Sincerely,

Greg Yeoman
Conservation Director

Canadian Parks and Wilderness Society-
Northwest Territories Chapter

Suite 302, 4921 - 49 Street

Box 1934

Yellowknife, NWT X1A 2P4

Phone: (867) 873-9893

Fax (867) 873-9593



